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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 8, 2003

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB100 by Van de Putte (Relating to carbon monoxide detectors in certain child-care facilities 
and family homes. ), Committee Report 1st House, As Amended

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require each day-care, group day-care home, and family home to have carbon 
monoxide detectors which meet the requirements set by the Department of Protective and Regulatory 
Services relating to the placement, installation, number, and maintenance of those detectors.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 530 Department of Protective and Regulatory Services

LBB Staff: JK, EB, KF, NM
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